
 

 

 
Tuesday 6th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Later this week, we will be welcoming the Scholastic Travelling Book Fair back to our 
school. All children will have the opportunity to visit the book fair with their classes and 
to browse the selection of books available to them. They will also bring home a £1 
World Book Day voucher that can be used towards any purchases made at the book 
fair. 
 
The book fair will be open to purchase books in the main hall after school until 4pm on 
the following dates: 
 

• Thursday 8th February  

• Friday 9th February 

• Monday 12th February 

• Tuesday 13th February 

• Wednesday 14th February 
 
This is a great opportunity to encourage your children to explore some of the books 
available to them and think about what they will enjoy. Additionally, every book 
purchased at the book fair supports our school in being able to buy more books from 
Scholastic for our class libraries.  
 
Whilst there will be an option to pay online for your books, cash is preferred. If you 
would prefer to purchase a voucher online in advance of the event, then you can do so 
by following this link: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers 
 
 
We thank you for supporting our book fair and look forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
 
Mrs Waine 
 
English co-ordinator 
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